
 

 
11th October 2022 
 
 
 
Deputy Catherine Murphy TD, 
Dáil Éireann  
Leinster House  
Kildare Street  
Dublin 2 
 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
I am writing to you in response to PQ ref 47161/22 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the amount paid to construction contractors by the HSE 
in respect of large infrastructure projects at Tallaght University Hospital in the past 
four years to date by amount, year and project in tabular form; and if he will provide 
a schedule of projects that required a tender process to be undertaken. 
 
 
Please see the below response in a tabular format.  
 

Project €m Completion date Procurement  

Renal 
Build 19.8 Oct-20 

Public Procurement  Process for Capital 
works/services 

ICCU 
Build  19.8 Sep-22 

Emergency Covid-19 expenditure. Ref 
Article 32 of the procurement directive 

 
 
If I may be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 


